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C4 Newsletter April 2011

The pressing issue at the moment is the rebuilding of C4’s nursery and this is under way. We have a grant from QRAA, which will make the process quicker and easier. It is obvious that there is a big job ahead in replanting areas that have been recently damaged. With cooperation from CCRC, Terrain, Queensland Parks and Wildlife, Schools, C4 and the community we all should be able to have a positive effect.

Buy back of Lot66 is still pressing ahead. This is a big task but important and achievable. 

Boat Bay has surfaced as an issue again. The Mayor has indicated that he and CCRC are supportive of the rebuilding of the Jetty. This is a positive step as it goes a long way to satisfying most of the communities needs. There is wide community support for the rebuilding of the Jetty and it can happen quickly.

In early May it is expected that 10 young local volunteers will begin work with National Green Jobs Corps on environmental projects in the Mission Beach area. If you see them please make them feel appreciated.

Les Curnow owns property on El Arish-Mission Beach Rd, a few hundred metres upstream from Tully-Mission Beach Rd intersection. The property backs onto Wongaling Creek and is identified as important in the Wongaling Creek Habitat Linkages. Cassowaries are frequently present on the site. This project was scheduled for January but is likely to be undertaken in May. Volunteers will be needed for this project.

There is a project proposal for a Butterfly Trail around Mission Beach so keep a lookout for brochures about the project and if there are any avid butterfly fans here is an opportunity to be involved.
C4 Members are invited to a General Meeting of C4; to be held at the C4 Theatrette on Saturday 16th April 2011 commencing at 5pm - followed by nibbles and drinks. (Bring a plate to share) Any guests welcome. 

 

We have recently released our latest Bulletin; a copy is available from our C4 Environment Centre in Mission Beach.

Following Yasi C4 has received many kind wishes, help and generous donations from individuals, businesses and organisations. This support is very much appreciated and we thank you all immensely!

Happy Easter!

Warmest Regards,

The C4 Committee

